Complete Equine Veterinary Manual
Eventually, you will certainly discover a extra experience and execution by spending more cash. yet when? realize
you acknowledge that you require to get those all needs later than having significantly cash? Why dont you try to
get something basic in the beginning? Thats something that will lead you to comprehend even more re the globe,
experience, some places, subsequent to history, amusement, and a lot more?
It is your definitely own epoch to behave reviewing habit. in the middle of guides you could enjoy now is Complete
Equine Veterinary Manual below.

The Illustrated Guide to Holistic Care for Horses Denise
Bean-Raymond 2009
All Horse Systems Go Nancy S Loving 2014-01-01 A ridden
horse is an athletic horse, and just as a human athlete
needs to gauge his diet, condition his cardiovascular
and respiratory systems, and take meticulous care of his
muscles, bones, and ligaments, so too must the rider
maintain these systems in her horse. Now, for the first
time in one, full-color comprehensive book, Dr. Nancy S.
Loving, noted equine veterinarian and dressage, event,
and distance riding competitor, addresses the singularly
challenging needs of keeping the working horse in
working order. With chapters devoted to cardiovascular,
respiratory, neurological, digestive, and reproductive
health, as well to the hooves, bones, joints, tendons
and ligaments, muscles, and skin, Dr. Loving provides a
thorough understanding of the intricacies of the equine
body. However, this is not just another veterinary
manual. While diseases are indeed clearly explained, and
relevant diagnostic tools and methods of prevention and
treatment are offered for various ailments, Dr. Loving
sets her book apart by diligently applying her
scientific knowledge to the practical needs of every
pleasure, sport, and performance horse owner—whether you
simply hack with friends or compete at the highest
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level. Over 500 color photographs and 4,000 index
entries suitably enrich this consummate text. Whether
used as a study guide to better understand your equine
athlete or as a quick-find reference when you notice a
mysterious new swelling on his near foreleg, All Horse
Systems Go is the integral ingredient to ensuring your
horse can perform to the very best of his ability,
whatever his task may be.
Manual of Equine Anesthesia and Analgesia Tom Doherty
2022-01-26 A fully updated new edition of this practical
guide to managing anesthesia in horses and other equids,
providing updated and expanded information in a concise,
easy-to-read format Manual of Equine Anesthesia and
Analgesia provides practitioners and veterinary students
with concise, highly practical guidance to anesthetizing
horses, donkeys, and mules. Using a bulleted quickreference format, this popular resource covers the basic
physiological and pharmacological principles of
anesthesia, patient preparation and monitoring, and the
management of sedation and anesthesia. Chapters written
by leading veterinary anesthesiologists contain numerous
clinical images and illustrations, case examples,
tables, diagrams, and boxed summaries of important
points. Now in full color, the second edition features
extensively revised and updated information throughout.
New sections cover chronic pain, management of horses
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undergoing MRI, ventilators, nerve blocks for
reproductive surgery, muscle relaxants, various new
drugs, paravertebral anesthesia, treatment of pain using
acupuncture and physical rehabilitation techniques, and
more. Up-to-date appendices contain drug lists and
dosages as well as equations related to equine
cardiovascular and respiratory systems. This concise,
easy-to-follow guide: Provides practical, clinically
oriented information on anesthetizing equids Uses a
bulleted format designed for fast access of key
information Offers step-by-step instructions and
diagrams of nerve blocks of the limbs, head, and
ophthalmic structures Includes new coverage of topics
including regulation of extracellular fluid and blood
pressure, acid-base disorders, and hemodynamic effects
of autonomic drugs Manual of Equine Anesthesia and
Analgesia, Second Edition, remains a must-have resource
for all equine practitioners and veterinary students
involved with anesthetizing horses.
Manual of Equine Nutrition and Feeding Management Carol
Z. Buckhout 2022-06-01 Manual of Equine Nutrition and
Feeding Management A practical manual for applied labs
on the nutrition and feeding of horses In the Manual of
Equine Nutrition and Feeding Management, a team of
equine nutritionists and educators delivers a
comprehensive manual perfect for use in an applied
laboratory setting. This book explores critical ideas in
equine nutrition, from plant identification to
determining the cost of feeding. The laboratory concepts
and assignments contained within this book combine the
practical aspects of feeds and feeding with the
technical aspects of equine nutrition. Each chapter is
organized to include an introduction, objectives, and
questions for further study; and is supplemented with
additional activities to aid in the retention of the
presented material. A companion website provides
worksheets, with an instructor key with answers to the
lab activities and assignments available to instructors.
The book also includes: A thorough introduction to the
equine digestive system, including the primary and
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secondary organs of digestion Comprehensive explorations
of plant identification, pasture, hay, and concentrates
for horses Practical discussions of by-product feeds and
additives, including explanations of the concepts of “as
sampled” and “dry matter” In-depth examinations of how
to determine the nutrient content of feeds and the use
of feeding standards and English-metric conversions
Ideal for pre-veterinary and equine studies students,
the Manual of Equine Nutrition and Feeding Management is
also an indispensable resource for veterinary medicine
and veterinary technician students, equine
nutritionists, and the owners and breeders of horses.
The Complete Textbook of Veterinary Nursing2 Victoria
Aspinall 2011 The Complete Textbook of Veterinary
Nursing has established itself as a recommended standard
text for all veterinary nurses. It is designed both to
satisfy the requirements of the syllabus studied by all
student veterinary nurses and to provide a wide range of
information for qualified nurses working in veterinary
practice. This new second edition has been updated and
revised to align it perfectly with the needs of a new
generation of students. . Comprehensive content endorsed
by all leading course providers . Full colour
illustrations for maximum clarity . Written by
veterinary nurses for veterinary nurses . Additional
online resources to maximize learning potential Improved
website offers a range of film clips of essential
procedures, introduced and narrated by Victoria Aspinall
- plus comprehensive test-yourself questions in both
study and assessment modes. All chapters revised and
updated in line with changes in legislation, knowledge
and current practical techniques. Brand new chapters on
Ethics and Welfare, Communication and Physiotherapy. New
section on Nursing Care Models to provide veterinary
nurses with the necessary information to use this
concept in their own practices. Dog behaviour chapter
updated and revised to reflect the latest thinking about
the process of domestication of the dog and its
relevance to training methods. Additional photographs
added throughout for enhanced understanding and clarity.
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Entire text accessible as an e-book with full notemaking, referencing and search functionality.
The Equine Veterinary Manual Tony Pavord 1987
Manual of Equine Lameness Gary M. Baxter 2011-11-15
Manual of Equine Lameness provides essential information
on equine lameness diagnostics and treatment in an easyto-use format ideal for the clinical setting. A
clinically relevant distillation of topics from Adams
and Stashak's Lameness in Horses, this text offers a
quick introduction and fast access to key information.
An accompanying DVD includes practical supplements,
including additional anatomical images, video clips
demonstrating key procedures such as perineural and
intrasynovial injections, and examples of lameness
conditions in motion. Designed for use in daily
practice, the book is presented in brief chapters
carefully formatted to maximize the usefulness for
practicing veterinarians. Manual of Equine Lameness is
an invaluable resource to any veterinarian treating
lameness in horses and an ideal reference for veterinary
students wanting to learn the fundamentals of lameness.
Aspinall's Complete Textbook of Veterinary Nursing EBook Nicola Lakeman (Previously Ackerman) 2016-05-31 The
third edition of Aspinall’s Complete Textbook of
Veterinary Nursing is the ideal text for both student
and qualified veterinary nurses as it covers the entire
veterinary nursing syllabus. Now written in the main by
veterinary nurses this book comprehensively covers all
aspects of the veterinary nursing role from client
communication to nutritional support. All chapters have
been revised in line with changes in legislation and
regulation but also theoretical and practical aspects.
Greater emphasis on the veterinary practice structure
including the role of corporate businesses and use of
social media bring this edition fully up to date. The
new edition welcomes Nicola Ackerman as principal
editor. Nicola is past officer of the BVNA and past
executive editor of the Veterinary Nursing Journal.
Nicola is a winner of several awards including the Blue
Cross/BVNA Veterinary Nurse of the Year and the Barbara
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Cooper / CAW Professional Development Award for
outstanding service to the veterinary nursing
profession. Nicola was the first Veterinary Nurse in the
UK to become a veterinary nurse specialist in nutrition.
Evolve Resources containing Self-assessment questions
for every chapter to test learning Image Bank of over
700 figures Additional chapters Comprehensive content
ideal for both student and qualified veterinary nurses
Over 700 full colour illustrations for enhanced
understanding Written by veterinary nurses for
veterinary nurses Recommended reading given for each
chapter to aid further research New chapters on
Emergency Critical care, Fluid therapy, Practice and
Staff management and Consulting skills. Anaesthesia and
Analgesia chapter fully revised and updated. New chapter
on Equine Behaviour and Handling, including recognition
of pain in equines.
The Racehorse Pieter H.L Ramzan 2014-08-08 Written by
one of the UK’s leading equine veterinary practitioners,
this textbook is dedicated wholly to the veterinary
management of the racehorse. The Racehorse: A Veterinary
Manual brings together all the major orthopaedic and
non-orthopaedic conditions likely to be encountered in
racehorse practice and concisely details state-of-theart ‘best practice’ for diagnosis and management. The
book spans the full range of fields relevant to the
clinician, including topics as diverse as
rehabilitation, respiratory medicine, exercise
physiology, pre-purchase and ‘herd health.’ Wellillustrated and comprehensive, it succeeds in being both
practical and firmly evidence based, making it an
invaluable resource for clinicians worldwide as well as
a useful reference work for many non-veterinarians in
the racing industry.
Equinesports Veterinary Manual A. V. Van Weezel Errens
2007
Equine ER Leslie Guttman 2009 Written in the tradition
of James Herriot, Equine ER explores the power of the
human-horse connection, through the lens of Rood &
Riddle. Author Guttman masterfully tells the story of
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veterinarians, staff, owners and patients, giving
readers both educational information on the advanced
technology of equine veterinary medicine and the
compassion and dedication of the Rood & Riddle
veterinarians and staff. The book follows the emotional
journeys that doctors and owners embark on when a
beloved horse becomes ill.
De paardenfluisteraar Nicholas Evans 2011-10-09 Een
enorme truck met oplegger rijdt door een besneeuwd
landschap. Niet ver van de weg rijdt een meisje op haar
paard door de maagdelijk witte heuvels. De sneeuw
knispert onder de hoeven, maar hier en daar, ook bij de
kruising waar de truck nadert, is het verraderlijk glad.
In enkele fatale seconden wordt het leven van een gezin
verwoest. Hoewel de 13-jarige Grace en haar paard
Pilgrim ernstig gewond zijn, overleven ze het ongeluk.
Annie, de moeder van Grace, gaat voor hen beiden op zoek
naar heling en genezing. Haar odyssee brengt haar bij
een bijzondere man: Tom Booker, de paardenfluisteraar.
In de weken die volgen zullen de levens van alle
betrokkenen voor altijd veranderen.
The Everything Horse Book Karen Leigh Davis 2008-10-17
The horse is a majestic animal that needs the utmost in
care and love. Luckily for horse owners and
appreciators, this fully revised and updated second
edition is a detailed introduction to horse
companionship and care. This handy guide features all
you need to know about horses, including information on:
Anatomy and physiology; Feeding and grooming;
Traditional and alternative treatments for health
problems; Dressage, jumping, and other types of
horsemanship; Careers with horses; And more! This
edition also includes completely new material on horse
colors and markings, parasite control, training
philosophies, entering horse shows, and more! The
Everything Horse Book is an ideal gift for anyone who
has ever been interested in our equestrian friends!
Astrology & Your Horse Vicky Maloney 2001-03 As well as
one of the world's earliest sciences, astrology is an
art—and one that isn't limited to humans. Any horse
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lover can profit from the study of a horse's sun and
moon signs. Using an astrological chart—or even the
horse's month of birth—character traits, strengths,
weaknesses, and athletic potential can be pinpointed. As
creatures of flight, horses are sensitive at the best of
times; understanding their astrological signs will help
owners better interpret their animal's behavior and
health.
The Equine Manual Andrew James Higgins 2013-08-27 This
second edition of the popular resource serves as a ready
reference for equine practitioners. It provides
comprehensive coverage of all aspects of equine medicine
and many surgical conditions. It is a hands-on, userfriendly text aimed at the busy practitioner, veterinary
students, specialist equine technicians and others with
an interest in horse health. Covers new topics,
including intensive care, the pre-purchase examination,
equine behavior, and anesthesia (including euthanasia).
Covers a full range of topics in equine medicine,
including infectious diseases, all major organs and
systems, intensive care, nutrition, and much more.
Designed to assist with the diagnosis, treatment,
prevention, and control of diseases and disorders in
horses. Provides quick and easy access to practical
solutions for clinical conditions. Comprehensively
indexed and cross-referenced. Improved layout includes
highlighted keywords and boxed elements for quick
reference.
AAEVT's Equine Manual for Veterinary Technicians Deborah
Reeder 2012-07-30 AAEVT's Equine Manual for Veterinary
Technicians offers a compendium of information on the
care and treatment of horses for equine veterinary
technicians. Highly accessible and easy to use, the book
builds on the basics of equine care to provide a
complete reference for equine nursing and technical
skills. AAEVT's Equine Manual for Veterinary Technicians
is an invaluable guide for qualified equine veterinary
technicians and assistants, particularly those earning
their equine certification, vet tech students, and
equine practices.
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Equine Veterinary Nursing Karen Coumbe 2012-06-25 The
breadth and depth of expertise essential for
equineveterinary nursing today is provided in this
definitive textbook. Thoroughly revised and updated in
its second edition, and nowfully illustrated in colour.
This book covers the content ofthe ever-expanding equine
nursing syllabus, while still succinctlycovering all the
basics that veterinary nurses specialising inother
species need to know. The key subjects included are:
basicequine management, medical and surgical equine
nursing, nutrition,reproduction and foal care, emergency
first aid, and the theoryunderpinning these and other
important topics. Equine Veterinary Nursing Second
Edition is presented ina clear and user-friendly manner,
appropriate for all thoseinvolved in equine nursing. A
practical approach is used throughoutand procedures are
illustrated with a large number of line diagramsand
clinical photographs. It is an essential manual for all
studentand qualified equine veterinary nurses and all
those involved inthe care of horses. KEY FEATURES
Includes a new chapter on the equine nurse’s
professionalresponsibilities Major revisions to the
chapters on diagnostic imaging andsurgical nursing to
reflect advances in technology andtechniques All
information on health and safety management updated
inkeeping with new regulations Authors include both vets
and experienced equine nurses Endorsed by the British
Equine Veterinary Association "With the increasing
demands of equine practice has come theneed for well
trained and competent equine nurses. There have
beensignificant improvements in and expansion of the
equine VeterinaryNurse training syllabus over the past
few years to meet thesedemands. This new and updated
edition of Equine VeterinaryNursing covers all aspects
of the new syllabus with wellwritten and illustrated
chapters from a wide range of knowledgableand
experienced authors. The British Equine Veterinary
Associationis pleased to endorse this text as a 'must
have' for all traineeequine veterinary nurses and their
training practices."- Deidre M Carson BVSc(Syd) MRCVS
complete-equine-veterinary-manual

Immediate Past President, BEVA
Dokter Pol Jan Pol 2016-02-03 De wereldberoemde
dierenarts Jan Pol runt samen met zijn vrouw Diane en
zoon Charles een bloeiende praktijk op het platteland
van Michigan. In de populaire reality-televisieserie The
Incredible Dr. Pol van National Geographic, en nu in dit
boek, deelt Jan Pol de beestachtige belevenissen uit
zijn veertigjarige carrière. Hij is opgegroeid op een
Nederlandse melkveeboerderij en heeft naam gemaakt als
een realistische en eerlijke dierenarts, die altijd
streeft naar het beste resultaat voor zijn patiënten. Of
dat nu een brutale cavia is of een paard van duizend
kilo.
Manual of Standards for Equine Veterinary Hospitals
British Veterinary Hospitals Association 1984
Manual of Equine Gastroenterology Tim S. Mair 2002
MANUAL OF EQUINE GASTROENTEROLOGY provides the equine
expert and general veterinary practitioner with a
complete review of the latest information on all aspects
of equine gastroenterology. Edited by an international
team of equine specialists and with over 55 contributors
from the USA and Europe, it provides the most up-to-date
information on a wide range of conditions such as colic,
hepatobiliary disease, oesophageal disorders, diarrhea,
gastrointestinal parasites and many more. With detailed
chapters on diagnosis and clinical examination, medical
and surgical treatment and management of complications,
MANUAL OF EQUINE GASTROENTEROLOGY gives veterinarians
all the information they need to diagnose and treat any
gastrointestinal problem encountered in the horse or
foal.
Mosby's Comprehensive Review for Veterinary Technicians
E-Book Monica M. Tighe 2019-03-28 Master critical
concepts to succeed on your certification exam! Mosby’s
Comprehensive Review for Veterinary Technicians, 5th
Edition is the ideal review tool which reflects the most
recent changes to the Veterinary Technician National
Exam (VTNE). This edition features a user-friendly
outline format that helps break down information
visually for better comprehension of the material.
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Coverage reinforces key concepts in basic and clinical
sciences, clinical applications, patient management and
nutrition, anesthesia and pharmacology, medical and
surgical nursing, and critical care, and information on
pain management. Wide-ranging coverage includes dogs,
cats, large animals, birds, reptiles, and laboratory
animals. To ensure the most meaningful review, this new
edition features a study mode on the Evolve site that
includes 500 review questions and an exam mode with a
computer-based testing environment similar to what you
will encounter when taking the VTNE. The accompanying
Evolve site includes an expanded Comprehensive Test with
500 review questions, and a test engine containing an
additional 500 questions that can be used for practice
or exam-mode simulation. Comprehensive Test at the end
of the book simulates the VTNE testing environment,
giving students the confidence and practice they need to
master the exam. UPDATED! Chapter discussions expanded
throughout text provide additional information in areas
such as emergency procedures, as well as urinalysis and
hematology, sanitation, sterilization, and disinfection,
small and large animal nutrition and feeding, and exotic
animal medicine. UPDATED! The digital section in the
Radiography chapter has been expanded. Comprehensive
coverage includes all areas of veterinary technology,
such as: basic and clinical sciences; clinical
applications; patient management, nursing and nutrition;
anesthesia and pharmacology; and professional practices
and issues. Coverage of multiple species, including
dogs, cats, large animals, birds, reptiles, and
laboratory animals, prepares readers for all aspects of
the national board examination. A user-friendly outline
format ensures content can be quickly comprehended and
is conducive to classification and grouping of material,
which helps the reader retain the content. End-ofchapter review questions cover the content in each of
the chapters equally, providing you with a solid review
of the vet tech curriculum and of the information you
will need to know to pass the VTNE. Full-color format
features vivid color photos to support comprehension and
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recognition of essential concepts including histology,
hematology, diagnostic microbiology and mycology,
virology, urinalysis, and parasitology. Easy-to-read
summaries support visual learners and serve as useful
review and study tools. Detailed Appendices provide you
with quick access to helpful resources for veterinary
technicians. NEW! Content mapped to the VTNE domains,
tasks, and knowledge statements prepares you for taking
the VTNE. NEW! The use and care of endoscopic equipment
added to the Ultrasound and Other Imaging Modalities
chapter.
AAEVT's Equine Manual for Veterinary Technicians Sally
DeNotta 2022-10-20 AAEVT's Equine Manual for Veterinary
Technicians Practical handbook on all aspects of
veterinary care in horses relevant to veterinary
technicians AAEVT's Equine Manual for Veterinary
Technicians, Second Edition offers a compendium of
information on the care and treatment of horses for
equine veterinary technicians, building on the basics of
equine care to provide a complete reference for equine
nursing skills, training, and technical information. The
text is specifically geared toward those who already
have basic equine knowledge and training and are looking
to build upon their foundations. Comprehensive yet
accessible, the new edition updates all medical,
procedural, pharmaceutical, equipment, staffing, and
office management information. Images also appear in
full color throughout the book for the first time.
Chapters cover a variety of topics ranging from general
horse management and nutrition to diagnostics and
medical emergencies. Charts, tables, and images support
the text to aid in reader comprehension. Sample topics
covered in AAEVT's Equine Manual for Veterinary
Technicians include: General horse management, equine
nutrition, applied anatomy and physiology, equine
reproduction, and equine wellness programs Foal care,
equine pharmacology, laboratory diagnosis in equine
practice, equine anesthesia, surgical assistance, and
nursing care Technical procedures, diagnostic
procedures, common equine medical emergencies, equine
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physical rehabilitation, equine behavior, and equine
office procedures An overall explanation of procedures
and medical information regarding the care of horses in
a clinic or ambulatory practice Highly accessible and
easy to use, AAEVT's Equine Manual for Veterinary
Technicians, Second Edition is an invaluable reference
for qualified equine veterinary technicians and
assistants--particularly those earning their equine
certification--as well as vet tech students and equine
practices.
Veterinary Manual for the Performance Horse Nancy S.
Loving 1996-12-16 Not for sale in USA or Canada. A
complete guide to performance and improving health care,
preventing injury of the equine athlete. Easy to read,
highly illustrated with a full glossary and index and
offering comprehensive and the most practical
information on: conformation evaluation, conditioning,
stronger muscles, avoiding fatigue, stronger bones,
improving breathing, feet for performance, evaluating
fitness, successful training methods, causes of poor
performance, avoiding lameness and other injuries, use
of medications, high-tech therapy for injury; managing
chronic lameness, avoiding laminitis, colic, tying-up,
navicular disease, managing the confined horse, safe
transportation for the equine athlete and prepurchase
evaluation
Land of the Horses Chris Lombard 2022-01-04 An intensely
moving memoir of a young man who left heartbreak in
Maine to seek healing Out West in the company of horses.
Growing up in a small Maine town, Chris Lombard had
never ridden a horse—never even touched one. But on one
fateful night, as what he’d thought was a happy twentysomething life full of love and possibility fell
suddenly apart, he met two horses and looked into their
eyes. What he saw inspired him to leave everything he
had, and everything he didn’t have, behind, and go in
search of what was missing. With the little he needed
packed in his ten-year-old Pontiac Grand Prix, and
little more to go on than a belief that someone would
give him a chance, Chris headed west to find work on a
complete-equine-veterinary-manual

horse ranch. His journey took him first to the mountains
of Colorado, then the Hollywood Hills of California, and
finally, the wild borderlands of Southern Arizona. The
settings changed but the same lessons came in quiet
moments, movingly captured in these pages: watching
horses, reaching out to them, swinging upon their backs.
Chris learned new meanings for words—presence,
connection, softness, and balance—the elements of good
horsemanship feeding a deep hunger he didn’t know he
had. But learning to ride a horse, learning to
communicate with him, to teach him things, these
required qualities Chris was only beginning to
cultivate. Human nature plans; it pushes and it rushes.
And it would take a terrible accident to awaken a whole
new awareness for time and space, and Chris's place
within it, beside a horse. In the austere beauty of the
Sonora Desert, Chris met a cowboy whose intense love for
life on the back of a horse held a deep sadness at bay,
but only for so long. Their brief time together, working
land and livestock, would bring Chris to the realization
that the richly fulfilling new life he’d found held all
the answers he sought, but only if he could ultimately
leave it behind. Evocatively written, interweaving the
author’s growing understanding of horses and how we
connect with them with his deeply personal experiences,
Land of the Horses brings to life a young man’s
transformation alongside the horses, people, and
dramatic landscapes of the American West. Healing
heartbreak, falling and getting back on, searching for
something true—this is a story that is in all of us. And
it shows we are all capable of creating the life we
truly want to live.
The National Agricultural Directory 2011 2010
Equine Veterinary Education Manual 199?
Paarden voor Dummies Audrey Pavia 2003
Manual of Equine Practice Reuben J. Rose 2000 Here's the
completely revised and expanded 2nd Edition of this
handy, on-the-spot clinical reference to the diagnosis
and treatment of diseases of the horse. Consistent
format allows easy access to necessary information.
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Subject matter is organized by body system. Discussion
of specific diseases within each system starts with a
brief introduction, history, clinical signs, diagnosis,
and treatments. A quick and practical reference in a
compact size!
Complete Equine Veterinary Manual Tony Pavord 2002-09-01
Present medical information on horse diseases, discusses
sources, symptoms, stages of the disease, treatments,
prevention, and effects.
Equinesports Veterinary Manual A. V. Van Weezel Errens
2010
Equine Veterinary Nursing Manual Karen Coumbe 2008-04-15
Endorsed by the British Equine Veterinary Association,
this book aims to cover the syllabus for the new RCVS
equine veterinary nursing certificate. It covers
subjects such as medical and surgical equine nursing,
basic equine management and the theory underpinning
these topics. It also includes chapters on nutrition,
imaging and anatomy and physiology not previously well
covered for the equine at a level appropriate for
nurses. The approach is practical and the book is laid
out in a user-friendly manner with copious
illustrations.
The BHS Veterinary Manual Stewart Hastie 2012
Authoritative, comprehensive and practical, this fully
updated and revised edition includes new material on:
Laminitis, Equine Metabolic Syndrome, Body Condition
Scoring, Biosecurity including Yard Biosecurity plans
and National Biosecurity plans; and a brief overview on
international horse movements. Also included are
sections on Exotic Diseases, Equine Grass Sickness,
Atypical Myopathy and an update on RAO (COPD). The BHS
Veterinary Manual is a companion volume to The BHS
Complete Manual of Stable Management and indirectly to
The BHS Complete Manual of Equitation. They are intended
primarily for examination students but should also be
essential reading for all who care about and care for
the horse.
Equine Science Rick Parker 2018-05-07 Engaging and
informative, EQUINE SCIENCE, Fifth Edition, provides
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students with a basic understanding of equine care and
management. Featuring a full-color layout and abundant
photos, this richly illustrated text presents
information logically, starting with an introduction to
the equine industry and then progressing to the unique
anatomy and needs of the horse; the specifics of caring
for, training, and managing horses; and business aspects
of the industry. This all-new edition also highlights
correlations to National AFNR (Agriculture, Food, and
Natural Resources) Standards, masterfully applies math
and science concepts related to equine care and
management, and connects students to current references
to prepare them for success within the classroom and
beyond. Important Notice: Media content referenced
within the product description or the product text may
not be available in the ebook version.
The Complete Equine Veterinary Manual Tony Pavord 2009 A
guide to equine health that shows when expert help is
required. It includes an index of known equine diseases
throughout the world, covering the symptoms, causes,
diagnosis and treatment of each, and an alphabetical
encyclopaedia of specific diseases.|Widely acknowledged
as the best guide to veterinary care available to the
horse owner today, "The Complete Equine Veterinary
Manual" is now fully revised with up-to-the-minute
advice on the latest defence against new threats to the
horse's health. Correct diagnosis of any equine disease
is a complicated business, but this comprehensive
reference provides a thorough and instant guide to
equine health, and shows clearly when expert help is
required. Two cross-referenced routes present the
information: an index of known equine diseases
throughout the world, covering the symptoms, causes,
diagnosis and treatment of each, and an alphabetical
encyclopaedia of specific diseases.
The Working Equid Veterinary Manual The Brooke 2013-11
The focus is on an integrated approach to case
management, with emphasis on good owner communication
and context-specific information given for veterinarians
working with limited local resources. The manual
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stresses the importance of equine welfare throughout the
clinical decision-making process. This manual has been
produced by the Brooke, an international equine welfare
organisation dedicated to improving the lives of working
horses, donkeys and mules in some of the world currently
works in eleven countries across Africa, Asia, Central
America and the Middle East.
The Merck Veterinary Manual Cynthia M. Kahn 2010-10-19
The Merck Veterinary Manual is the most comprehensive,
reliable reference for veterinary professionals. Trusted
for more than 50 years, this reference now features
hundreds of full-color images, including illustrations,
photomicrographs, and radiographic, ultrasonographic,
and endoscopic images. In addition, all 3,000 pages have
been updated to reflect the latest advances in
veterinary medicine. This new edition offers
comprehensive coverage of exotic and laboratory animals
and an extensively revised zoonoses reference table. The
section on behavior has been thoroughly revised, and
includes the most current information on diagnosing and
treating behavioral disorders in dogs, cats, and other
domestic animals. Updated Content: Comprensive
discussion of diseases and disorders affecting all
common domestic animals Expanded coverage of exotic
animals, including pet birds, fish, ratites, reptiles,
and rodents Zoonotic potential of veterinary diseases is
highlighted throughout Expanded discussions of topics
such as antimicrobial resistance, off-label drug usage,
vaccines, and advances in imaging techniques Extensively
revised Behavior and Immunology sections Reorganized
Toxicology section for easier reference Ten Brand-New
Chapters African Hedgehogs Biology of the Immune System
Cloning of Domestic Animals Complementary and
Alternative Veterinary Medicine Disorders of Potassium
Metabolism Equine Metabolic Syndrome Poisonous Mushrooms
Porcine Circovirus Diseases Pseudopregnancy in Goats
Seminal Vesiculitis in Bulls The Merck Manual has also
been completely redesigned for easier reading. Offering
a colorful new look at animal health, this edition is
truly indispensable.
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Manual of Equine Lameness Gary M. Baxter 2021-12-29
MANUAL OF EQUINE LAMENESS Discover a concise and
accessible guide to diagnosing and managing lameness in
horses The revised Second Edition of Manual of Equine
Lameness offers a concise and accessible manual of
lameness diagnosis and treatment in horses. Perfect for
use as a quick reference, this book provides
straightforward access to the essentials of equine
lameness, including the clinical assessment of the horse
and commonly performed diagnostic nerve blocks and the
most common conditions of the foot, forelimb, and
hindlimb that may be contributing to the lameness.
Current therapeutic options to treat lameness are also
discussed, as well as guidance on how to manage
musculoskeletal emergencies. The content has been
distilled from the authoritative Seventh Edition of
Adams and Stashak’s Lameness in Horses, and this new
edition has been re-envisioned to be even quicker and
easier to navigate than the previous version. Color
photographs and illustrations support the text, which
presents lameness information most relevant to equine
general practitioners, mixed animal practitioners, and
veterinary students. A companion website offers videos
that focus on the clinical examination of the horse and
select diagnostic blocks and relevant anatomy.
Diagnostic and treatment material has been revised from
the previous edition to include the most up-to-date
information. Readers will find: A thorough introduction
to the assessment of the lame horse, including history,
visual exam, palpation, subjective and objective
assessments of lameness, perineural anesthesia, and
intrasynovial anesthesia An exploration of common
conditions of the foot, including the navicular region
and soft tissue injuries, coffin joint and distal
phalanx conditions, and laminitis Discussions of the
most common conditions of the forelimb, including the
pastern, fetlock, metacarpus/metatarsus, carpus,
antebrachium, elbow, and humerus, as well as the
shoulder and scapula Discussions of common conditions of
the hindlimb and axial skeleton A review of therapeutic
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options to treat lameness conditions How to manage
musculoskeletal emergencies in the horse Ideal for
veterinary students, early career equine practitioners,
and mixed animal veterinarians, the Second Edition of
Manual of Equine Lameness is an indispensable reference
for any veterinarian seeking a concise one-stop
reference for equine lameness.
Horse Owner's Veterinary Handbook Thomas Gore, DVM
2008-07-15 Completely updated with the latest
information on infectious diseases, parasites, breeding
and foaling, and alternative therapies, the Horse
Owner’s Veterinary Handbook, Third Edition is still as
useful and easy to navigate as the original, classic
text. With an index of signs and symptoms, a guide to
the organs and body systems, a general index, crossreferences, and a helpful glossary, this book will help
you diagnose and treat your horse. You will appreciate
the well-organized contents, which will help you find
the information you need quickly, when your horse needs
your help most.
The Complete Equine Veterinary Manual Tony Pavford
2004-10-15 Widely acknowledged as the best guide to
veterinary care available to the horse owner today, this
comprehensive manual is now fully revised to include upto-the-minute advice on the latest defence against new
threats to the horse?s health. Every horse owner has
experienced that feeling of helplessness when something
is wrong with his or her animal. Correct diagnosis of
any equine disease is a complicated business, but this
excellent reference book provides a comprehensive and
instant guide to equine health, and shows clearly when
expert help is required. It offers two cross-referenced
routes for the reader to find the necessary information:
via an index of known equine diseases throughout the
world, covering the symptoms, causes, diagnosis and
treatment of each, or via an alphabetical encyclopaedia

complete-equine-veterinary-manual

of specific diseases. Specially taken colour and blackand-white photographs aid in the identification of
specific conditions.
Handbook of Equine Parasite Control Martin K. Nielsen
2018-07-11 Handbook of Equine Parasite Control, Second
Edition offers a thorough revision to this practical
manual of parasitology in the horse. Incorporating new
information and diagnostic knowledge throughout, it adds
five new sections, new information on computer
simulation methods, and new maps to show the spread of
anthelmintic resistance. The book also features 30 new
high-quality figures and expanded information on
parasite occurrence and epidemiology, new diagnostics,
treatment strategies, clinical significance of
infections, anthelmintic resistance, and environmental
persistence. This second edition of Handbook of Equine
Parasite Control brings together all the details needed
to appropriately manage parasites in equine patients and
support discussions between horse owners and their
veterinarians. It offers comprehensive coverage of
internal parasites and factors affecting their
transmission; principles of equine parasite control; and
diagnosis and assessment of parasitologic information.
Additionally, the book provides numerous new case
histories, covering egg count results from yearlings,
peritonitis and parasites, confinement and deworming,
quarantine advice, abdominal distress in a foal, and
more. A clear and concise user-friendly guide to equine
parasite control for veterinary practitioners and
students Fully updated with new knowledge and diagnostic
methods throughout Features brand new case studies
Presents 30 new high-quality figures, including new
life-cycle charts Provides maps to show the spread of
anthelmintic resistance Handbook of Equine Parasite
Control is an essential guide for equine practitioners,
veterinary students, and veterinary technicians dealing
with parasites in the horse.
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